NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
SOUTHFIELD TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMISSION
TO BE HELD OCTOBER 11, 2024 — 10 A.M.

Please be advised the ELECTION COMMISSION will meet on Friday, October
11,2024 at 10 a.m. at Southfield Township Hall, 18550 W 13 Mile Rd, Beverly
Hills, Michigan to consider the approval of Precinct Inspector Assignments, AV
Counting Board at Oakland County, and appointing members to the Receiving
Board for the November 5, 2024 General Election.

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open
Meetings Act), MCL 41.72a (2)(3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

The Southfield Township Election Commission will provide necessary reasonable
auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio
tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with
disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 5 days’ notice to the Southfield
Township Election Commission.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the
Southfield Township Board by writing or calling Fileen Harryvan, Clerk, 18550 W.
I3 Mile Road, Beverly Hills, MI 48025-5262, (248) 540-3420



